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OFFICE OF

THE DEPUTY MINISTER OF THE INTERIOR 
OTTAWA, CANADA

12th May, 1933.

My dear Sir Arthur:

I have your letter of the 3rd instant, 
enclosing a copy of one addressed to Major General J. 
H. MacBrien. C.B... C.M.G., D.S.O., asking for the co­
operation of the Royal Canadian Mounted Police in the 
Arctic in connection with proposed studies in the Depart­
ment of Parasitology and Helminthology at Macdonald 
College. :

It is thought that this proposal might be 
advantageously discussed by the Inter-departmental 
Advisory Board on Wild Life Protection and a meeting 
has been arranged for Friday, the 19th instant. An 
invitation has been sent to Dr. Cameron to attend.
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I am also having an item placed on.the Agenda 

for the next session of the Northwest Territories Council,
Councilwhich will be held in two or three weeks' time, 

will have before it the Minutes of the meeting of the 
Wild Life Board and it may not be necessary for Dr. 
Cameron to attend.
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I can assure you that we will be glad to. 
co-operate in this matter to the fullest extent possible.

Yours very truly,
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Deputy Minister.K.C.BArthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 

McGill University, 
Montreal,
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